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Air Updates 

  

Air Canada Cargo Notice of Upcoming Ground Handling Charge Adjustments in Canada and 

the U.S. 

  

As a result of increases in global costs, effective September 1, Air Canada Cargo is updating 

ground handling charges in select U.S. stations and in Canada. 

 

Air Cargo Players Want 'Cohesion and Consistency' in How Aviation Reports Emissions  

  

Current CO2 air cargo emission calculating methodology has been compared with the VW 

emissions scandal, with a lack of standardization allowing passenger ‘greenwashing’ at the 

expense of cargo.  

  

The disparity between IATA and ICAO’s baseline figures for calculating air cargo emissions 

could be resulting in false sustainability data, making passenger operations look cleaner and 

contributing to global warming.   

  

Calculating emissions from a given flight is done by dividing fuel burn by the weight, attributed 

to passengers and cargo, and distance of a flight. Fuel burn is then multiplied by a conversion 

factor to equate to CO2 produced. 

  

Shippers can work out their share of emissions by the weight of their cargo as a percentage of 

the flight’s overall cargo weight. The resulting CO2 output can then be factored into their 

sustainability reports – which are becoming increasingly important to customers, and therefore 

shareholders. 

  

However, the weight of the aircraft and onboard infrastructure also need to be considered 

when calculating overall emissions, particularly on a passenger flight, as there is more 

associated additional weight that shippers with cargo in the belly-hold are not responsible for.  

  

Read more in an article from The Loadstar. 

 

 

https://linklock.titanhq.com/analyse?url=https%3A%2F%2Fciffa.apms5.com%2Fanywhere%2Fm%3Fs%3Dciffa%26m%3Ds_8aa86bd9-cc3d-4ebb-be84-9ff1c32db1f7%26u%3De1jq4wvfdtfmcc238t2k6d1p5n2m4c9m5mu30hhq5n14adhm5n2m8c1g6gw38d9t7523a%26r2%3Dd1u78w3k78qjyx38cnp6yrb4edu62whecdqpubv1d5t2urv1e9kpybbgdhgqjtbjecpqerbeegpp6vv8cntpjvve5ngpwt1dcdqpwwv9edu6avk3f4ppjvhdd1qqebb1etmp2x39dxq2uwk5e1qq4x3k5njpuubkedmpyvkk5w%26n%3D11&data=eJx1jzuT2yAUhX-N3GnHPC0KFUkUV1tun-FxkSwNGCFA0r8PdtLuDMV9nPPdg-45AiYE01JxhC6mj-DlY9uk19DaCI9xSh_66S6unz7FMQxz_P3Lf122Xj1z1WwN_okoIpheaWst5u3DhWdMDRm-ITX0Co7cCP3QD2vlGx77_y56_e5-7qeUwtaQHw2-1_fPLIPb2JuK79Kf-wQRaukacq_S4S1qMK_9sP3ppOy4MqLVmpiWglKtgo62wlqkCTYK2VsV5yoGNK90L9Yk67TGpEt44QYF5rGjWjjmMrlO08o8otJM7jXvNBr5uJPOiHRjmLwOR1xhBuVbt5Pl1q3zeZBO-8DPqCiYzHGNrM0asirIsIRzLAjEEk6lRjON65zUDDqsEBXAGAIvpfpTmEsB5sewJ2Re_n0v4sWTZSGWhrqfjEHrWj-JILmADyLMseK8LwzqnB5kYX4OOasFjAtnWRa218S-BkboL0CPtVQ%25


Ocean Updates 

  

BCMEA Local 514 Bargaining Update 

  

Last week, the BC Maritime Employers Association (BCMEA) and International Longshore 

and Warehouse Union Local 514 continued with the Canada Industrial Relations Board 

hearing to address the union’s DP World (Canada) Inc. pay and manning proposal, which the 

BCMEA alleges to be illegal, constituting the union bargaining in bad faith.  

  

The CIRB hearing has concluded for the week and additional dates are required. The parties 

will participate in a case management call this week. 

  

At time of writing (August 12, 1:30 pm PT), neither party has issued 72-hour notice of strike or 

lockout, nor have there been any labour disruptions. Regular cargo and passenger operations 

at British Columbia’s ports continue uninterrupted.  

 


